
      

 

Minutes of meeting of Planning Committee held @ 10.30am, Thursday 30th 

April. Meeting held on ZOOM virtual platform. 

 

1. Present – Roni Tinsley, Maggie Wright, Phil Marshall, Paul Holyman (Chair) 

Apologies – Esther Harrison, Elaine Foxon, Trevor England. 

2. Discussion re Dusty Fox Farm Application 20/0337/FUL. Agreed that Council will 
raise comments requesting a refusal of this application. 

Action: 

• PH will draft comments and circulate for approval. 

• Once comments approved: 

i. EF to forward to Blaby DC Planning Dept. 

ii. EF to forward to County Councillor Lee Breckon requesting that he 
support these comments. 

• EF to email MW, as District Councillor, requesting that she ‘call in’ the 
application to Blaby DC Planning Committee. 

• Residents to be encouraged, wherever possible, to also lodge comments with 
Blaby DC Planning Dept. 

3. Exchange of Members Information: 

Discussion re The Holt, Desford Road: 

• Proposal for 5 Houses has now been appealed. Comments are required by 
the Planning Inspector before 29th May. PH will draft comments similar to 
previous appeal (7 Houses) and circulate for approval.  

• Proposal for 3 Houses is with Blaby DC. We have lodged our comments and 
are awaiting a date for the application to be heard by Blaby DC Planning 
Committee. Once date received EF to request speaking slots. 

Meeting closed @ 11.10am. 
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